
From: Kelly O’Connor <koconnor@oakparktownship.org> 

Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 6:41 PM 

To: Failor, Craig 

Subject: Proposed zoning 

 

Good evening, Mr. Failor,  

I am writing to express my concern over the proposed zoning for retail recreational marijuana 

establishments in Oak Park. As a resident of the community I am very concerned about this 

addition to our commercial/business districts. We already have permissive adult attitudes toward 

underage drinking by adults, we have also learned from other states that have legalized it. 

Despite it being legal for adults 21 and over it still has the ability to get in the hands of kids. 20% 

of Oak Park and River Forest 8th-12th graders have used marijuana in the past 30 days, and the 

perception of harm is low. We know it’s an addictive substance and adding these types of shops 

only normalizes marijuana use. 

Has the community had an opportunity to be a part of this discussion? 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelly O’Connor 

Prevention Outreach Coordinator 

Oak Park Township 

105 S. Oak Park Ave. 

Oak Park, IL 60302 

ph. 708.383.8005 ext. 125 

fx. 708.383.8062 
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Oak Park Township - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this 

communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may 

constitute inside information or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only 

for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or 

any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 

communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this 

communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Receipt by an unintended 

recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work product privilege, or any other 

exemption from disclosure. 


